Holy Trinity Greek School Parent Teacher Association Holy Trinity Greek Orthodox Church 10 Mill Road New Rochelle, New York 10804

Rev. Nicholas Anctil, Pastor

Irene E. Pantelaros, Director

May 21, 2018

Dear Parents and Teachers of the Greek School:

The Greek School is devoted to developing literacy and fluency in the Greek Language and to cultivating knowledge and understanding of Greek cultures and traditions. The PTA's role is to enhance and support the Greek School's mission through volunteering and fundraising events. The present PTA organization was established at our General Assembly meeting on May 19, 2017. The following officers that will spearhead the 2018/2019 effort are:

NAME	TITLE
Angela Manessis Kapelonis	President
Alexandra Politopoulos	Vice President
Theresa Giannaris	Treasurer
Elli Modroukas	Recording Secretary
Luisa Kostalos	Corresponding Secretary
Stephanie Resvanis	Board Member
Dorothy Kasimis	Board Member

We would like to thank all of the Greek School families for their contributions to this past year's events. We are now in the process of working out next year's program in the hope of surpassing last year's success. We are truly fortunate to have support from our wonderful Greek School Director, Irene Pantelaros, along with our most-loved and respected Fr. Nick, our terrific Greek School Teachers, and the Holy Trinity Church Board and Community. **Remember, we are all working together for "our most precious gifts"...our children!**

To enable the Greek School to begin operations on solid footing, we are collecting \$30.00 per family which are the PTA dues for the 2018/2019 school year. We only have two General Assembly meetings the entire year. One for elections and the other one is general meeting. In order to have the right to vote, you must be an active PTA member. Kindly fill out the information and membership form below and have a cash payment or check made payable to "Holy Trinity Greek School PTA", as you register your child/children to Greek School this year. It will make the start to the school year run smoothly.

We thank you for your continued support and look forward to a productive and rewarding year on behalf of all the Greek School children.

Sincerely Yours,

The Executive Committee
Holy Trinity Greek School PTA

HOLY TRINITY GREEK SCHOOL PTA DUES \$30.00		
Student Name	Class	
	Class	
	Class	
Father's Name		
Mother's Name		
Address		
	Email	